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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
Our trip to Longford Park takes 
place next Thursday (4th April) 
in the morning. We will set off 
after registration and return by 
12.40. If you have any queries 
please ask your class teacher. 
Parent helpers will be most 
welcome in the morning 
(thanks to all those who have 
already volunteered!) 

 

Spelling Shed 

Log-ins for our new spelling 
shed account have been given 
to the children. We recommend 
this resource—we feel it is fun 
and will help children’s spelling 
immeasurably if it is used regu-
larly. 

 

Swimming continues as normal 
next week.  

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Next week we will be continuing work on 
our class book ‘The Arrival’ by writing 
persuasive letters. 

In matHs we will be working on dividing by 
10 and 100. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
 

Our new topic task relates to our Science topic for next half term, which includes a study of the human 
digestive system. We would like the children to make a model or draw a diagram of the human digestive 
system (the more realistic the better!) The children may consider making an advent calendar style poster 
where each part of the system can be revealed by opening a door. We leave it up to their creative 
imaginations!   

English & Maths 

This week’s spellings: 

echo     technological 

echoes     brochure 

scheme     chalet 

stomach     chef 

technology    machine 

Los flores de           
primavera 

Spring flowers 

Los narciscos daffodils 


